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Saily G. Bagshaw I
Seattle City Councilmember i i SR

April 8, 2011

Wayne Barnett, Executive Director
Seattle Ethics & Elections Commission
PO Box 94729

Seattle, Washington 98124-4729

Dear Mr. Barnett:

I am currently an elected member of the Seattle City Council. Enclosed is my F-1A Form as
well as the copy of PDC No. 2923 Findings, Conclusions, and Order dated May 3, 2010
pertaining to my request for a modification of reporting requirements of RCW 42.17.241. Last

year the Washington State PDC reviewed and granted my request for a modification pertaining
to the WH Bagshaw Company’s list of customers. I am hereby renewing my previous request.

In 2009 and 2010 I petitioned both the State PDC and your office to be relieved from the
requirement of revealing the names of the WH Bagshaw Company’s list of customers. As stated
in the file, my husband, Brad Bagshaw was the Corporate Secretary and part-time director of the
WH Bagshaw Company located in Nashua, New Hampshire. My husband received no
compensation for his services and I have no involvement in the company whatsoever.

The WH Bagshaw Company is a closely held family company that does no business in the State
of Washington. As described in the enclosed documents, disclosing the list of customers would
cause significant hardship for this small company. '

I am hereby renewing my request for modification and have included copies of the materials
submitted to and received from the PDC last year. Please note that this is the last time I will be
making the waiver request because Brad has sold his interest in the company and no longer
serves on the board.

Thank you in advance for re-approving this request.

Yours truly,
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Sally Bdgghaw

Seattle City Councilmember



